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Family Walk 
On Saturday, 8th October we will be 

holding a family walk to raise money 
for BBC Children in Need. The walk 
will take place alongside the River 

Swale from the bridge at Morton on 
Swale. Younger and older siblings are 
welcome; however all children must 

come with an adult who will take 
responsibility for them. A letter with 

more details is also out tonight. We do 
hope you are able to join us. 

 

 
 
 
    

  
 

  
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Skip2Bfit 
On Wednesday Dave came to our 

school to do Skip2Bfit. In the morning 

we all had to skip for two minutes and 

then we had to beat our scores. In the 

afternoon Eagles and Bears did 

Box2Bfit which was 12 exercises and 

we used pads for them. It was a really 

fun and exciting day which everyone 

enjoyed. 

By Nathan and Edie 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Class Topics 
Class topics for this term are as follows; 

Dragons – Me and my World 

Bears – Places of the World 

Eagles– Evolution and Inheritance 

Lots of exciting activities have been 

planned as part of these topics, so we are 

sure that all children will continue to enjoy 

their learning. 
 

 
 

Dates for your Diary 
3rd  Oct    Fire Safety Talk 

6th Oct      Bedale High School open evening    

                 6.30pm 

8th Oct      Family Walk 10.30am 

13th Oct     Crucial Crew 

14th Oct     Red, White and Blue Day 

19th Oct am photographer in school 

19th  Oct Bedale Cluster Football  

                Competition  on Dobson’s Field 

21st  Oct 3.10pm Achievement Assembly

 parents invited 

21st  Oct 3.30pm Half Term begins 

31st  Oct Children return to school 

Change of Contact Numbers 
Could we please ask that if your contact 

details change you inform Mrs Bentley as 
soon as possible.  This is important so that 

we are able to contact you in an 
emergency. 

 
 

50 Club 
During the last achievement 

assembly of every month we 

have a 50 Club draw with 

three cash prizes, including a 

top prize of £8. Winners of 

our summer draw can take 

home over £30!  Numbers 

cost £11 per year and can 

be purchased from members 

of FOALS or Mrs Bentley. 

 

 

 

I am pleased to announce that our 

new School Council have been 

elected. This year our School Council 

members are; Y6 Caden Greedy, Katie 

Kettlewell and Mackenzie Greedy Y5: 

Kieran Bowes Y4: Harry McGuckin Y3: 

Georgina Greedy and Annabel 

Nicholson Y2: Marytn Walker and 

Kaci Greedy . Congratulations to 

everyone who has been elected. I 

hope you enjoy a successful year 

helping to make your school a better 

place. 

 
 

Newsletters 
Welcome to our 1st newsletter of the 
new school year. These letters come 

out on the last Friday of each month 
and they aim to keep you informed 
about everything that is happening 
around school. We regularly feature 
reports written by the children which 
enables them to share with you their 

own experiences of school and the 
things they are doing. Contributions 

from our staff, parents and governors 
are also encouraged. So please let us 

know if you would like to add 
something to our letters. 

 
 

Harvest Festival Services 

Sunday 9
th
 October - St Gregory’s 

Bedale 10.30am 

Thursday 13
th
 October – St John’s 

Leeming 7pm 

On Saturday 8
th
 October at 2pm 

there will also be Make and Bake 

activities for children and families in 

the Chantry Hall Bedale 

 

 

We would like to invite you to a class 
assembly each term. The assembly will 
begin at 9.05 and will be led by the class.  

Dates for this term: 
Eagles – December 1st  
Bears – November 30th  

Dragons – November 16th  
As usual parents are invited to the last 
achievement assembly (last Friday) of 

every month and these assemblies begin 
at 3.10pm. 

 

Bedale High Open Evening 
Bedale High School warmly 

welcomes Year 6 and ear 5 students 
at their Open Evening on 6th October 

2016. The evening starts at 6.30pm 
and ends at 8.30pm. Please join in 
with the learning at Bedale High. 

 

 

 


